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Docket No. 50-373
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated January 20 and February 9, 1984, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought
to your attention in Inspection Reports No, 50-373/83-41(DE); 50-374/83-42(DE)
forwarded by our letter dated December 7, 1983. The described corrective
actions and the corrective actions taken and confirmed in the Confirmatory
Action Letter, dated November 28, 1983, to prevent the future use of materials
of indeterminate quality in safety-related applications will be examined
'during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
1

Sciginal O!y;.i by J. F. Strc~cter'8

J. F. Streeter, Chief
Engineering Branch I

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

G. J. Diederich, Station
Superintendent

R. H. Holyoak, Project Man.ager
.

cc w/ltr dtd 01/20 & 02/09/84:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental ;

i

Control Division
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